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Yamada Bulletin

End of the painting process for AODD related products

Thank you for your continuous strong support to YAMADA.

Due to the ongoing cost increase such as materials and labor, we would like to inform you for the
discontinuing the silver painting process of air operated double diaphragm pumps and pulsation
dampeners after about one year.

This will avoid significant price increase for least one year.
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( Example of unpainted products )

However, we will continue to:
+ The silver painting for the all of Cast Iron pumps(Fc250,S45C).
+ The Alumite surface treatment for the Center Body Assy of some plastic pumps.

Lastly, we guaranty there is no change in pump performance without the painting.

Many customers have already purchased pumps and dampeners are using as no painting products
without problems.

We will inform you again when it gets a little closer to the due date.

Please contact intl@yamadacorp.co.jp for further information.
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